Colleges of the Arts and Sciences

Seminars on Professional Pathways Program
Draft Guidelines

Rationale:  The Colleges of the Arts and Sciences has developed a new program of seminars to provide Ohio State undergraduate students the opportunity for exploration of professional career paths and current professional issues.  The seminars were developed to meet a recognized need for more opportunities for Arts and Sciences students to explore graduate and professional post-secondary educational opportunities, as well as the myriad of occupational options.  Many academic units within the Arts and Sciences presently provide their majors with detailed information and preparation for post-graduation options.  These seminars do not seek to duplicate those efforts but to provide a format for broader group of students, including non-majors, to explore the wider professional issues and professional options within or across disciplines.
· The ASC will partner with colleges and programs to offer one or two-credit hour seminars targeted toward students in their sophomore or junior years.
· The seminars will be offered under decimalized sections of a new course, ASC 338 Seminars on Professional Pathways, for example:
· ASC 338.01
Professional Pathways in Arts and Humanities

· ASC 338.02
Professional Pathways in Natural Sciences

· ASC 338.03
Professional Pathways in Social Sciences

· ASC 338.04
Professional Pathways in Business

· ASC 338.05
Professional Pathways in Communication Disorders

· ASC 338.06
Professional Pathways in Education

· ASC 338.07
Professional Pathways in Health Professions

· ASC 338.08
Professional Pathways in Public Policy and Management

· Seminars will be offered Autumn and Spring Quarters.

· Enrollment will be capped at 18 students.

· Grading for the seminars will be Satisfactory/Unsatisfactory. 
· Seminar syllabi will be approved through the ASC curricular process.  Course content will be expected to cover various professional career paths; the background information needed to function professionally in these areas; and current professional issues, such as ethics, cutting edge technology, or current controversies.  Seminars are encouraged to include a service learning component and additional funding possibilities can be found at www.service-learning.ohio-state.edu. 
· A $1,000 stipend will be offered for teaching the seminars.  Administrative and Professional Staff may be considered as instructors with justification.
· ASC will provide course administration and course advertisement.  Professional colleges and programs will provide instruction and course management.  Generated revenues, if available after covering administrative costs and teaching stipends, will be shared equally.
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